
L’ÉCOLE QUADRA SCHOOL 

November 19, 2024 

Update 

 

Coming up: 

Wednesday, November 20—Quadra PAC (Parent Advisory Council) meeting Zoom 7pm 

Friday, November 22—no school for students Professional Development Day 

Wednesday, December 11—Primary Concert for family and friends 9 am in the gym 

Thursday, December 12— Primary Concert for family and friends in the gym 1:30 pm 

Thursday, December 19—Intermediate Concert for family and friends in the gym 1:30 pm 

                            Learning updates (report cards) home 

Friday, December 20—Last day of classes before Winter Break 

Monday, January 6—First day back after Winter Break (Pyjama Day) 

Winter Concerts—Quadra Celebrates! 

We invite families to join us for our winter concerts in December.  We look forward to sharing the 

many ways our community celebrates with you.  Below are the dates and times: 

 

Wednesday, December 11 9am in the gym 

Division 27 (Ms. Read), Division 23 (Ms. Tegan), Division 14 (Mme DiBiase), and Division 12 

(Mme Orr) 

Thursday, December 12 1:30 pm in the gym 

Division 25 (Ms. Jodoin), Division 21 ((Ms. Cain), Division 19 (Ms. Holt), Division 18 (Mme 

Starodub), Division 17 (Ms. Ma), Division 16 (Mme Taylor), Division 15 (Ms. Duncan), Division 10 

(Mme Tatsiana), Division 8 (Mme Waterman) 

Thursday, December 19 1:30 in the gym 

Division 13 (Mr. Escamilla), Division 11 (Ms. Prunkl), Division 9 (Ms. Ross), Division 7 (Ms. Fynn), 

Division 6 (Mme Katrina), Division 5 (Mr. Gorman), Division 4 (Mme Senese), Division 3             

(Mr. Stevenson), Division 2 (Mme Clausen), Division 1 (Ms. Maxwell / Mx. Katrina) 



Messages for peace 

This November, each class created a beautiful wreath for our Remembrance Day assemblies with 

messages for peace.  As a Quadra community, we think of our families who are affected by war in 

other parts of the world and wish for peace along with you. 

Learning Updates (Report Cards) on Parent Connect 

Learning Updates and Summary of Learning will be available to parents via Parent Connect. 

If you have not yet had the opportunity to log in to Parent Connect, please do so as soon as        

possible. Our first learning update will be available to parents/guardians on Thursday, December 19. 

Here is the website with information on Parent Connect: 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/ 

Please also take the opportunity to look over consent forms for fieldtrips, walkabouts, media and etc. 

If you need assistance, please contact the office staff for help. 

Cold and Flu Season 

As a community,  we can all work together to stay healthy and well during these fall months. 

Measures we can take to limit the spread of germs include:  

• Wash hands frequently 

• Cover coughs and sneezes with elbows 

• Monitor and keep children home from school if they are experiencing symptoms of illness until 

they are well enough to participate in regular activities 

• If you are unsure or concerned about any symptoms, connect with your health care provider or 

call 8-1-1 

Please reach out if you have questions and communicate any student absences with our main   

office 250-382-8296 making sure to also inform your daycare or before/after school programs. 

Thank you for your continued support to ensure the health and well-being of our school. 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/
https://www.healthlinkbc.ca/illnesses-conditions/disease-and-disease-prevention/handwashing

